A New Master Plan for Aberford - Community Consultation Event,
20™ November 2010 at Aberford School

Aberford Parish Council is about to embark on the preparation of a new village
plan (the Master Plan), aimed at putting in place a programme of improvements
covering all aspects of village life over the next 5-10 years.

The new plan will be building on what has been achieved through the original
2003 Parish Plan. A lot has been achieved since then; better roads, new gateway
signs, extensive environmental improvements, a new play area, better
communications, better youth facilities, better community policing---

---but much more needs to be done. It is felt now is the time to take stock of
some exciting new opportunities that are emerging, and also some new challenges,
and to refresh the original plan. With this in mind, a launch event is being held
at the School on Saturday 20™ November, from 10-3pm. The aims of the event
are to:

Get your views on what the priorities should be for the next 5-10
years for improving Aberford.

Find out what projects you think would most improve the quality of life
in the village.

You can drop in at any time to tell us about your ideas, views and opinions. Our
local MP, Alec Shelbrooke, will be there, along with city and parish councillors
and others able to listen to your ideas about how Aberford should develop.

10.00 Consultation event opens - drop in anytime 10 til 3.
12.00 Official launch of the Masterplan with Alec Shelbrooke MP.
13.00 Workshops led by the Parish Council:
- community facilities.
- transport and traffic.
- housing.
- heritage and environment.
15.00 Close.

Free refreshments available all day! Creche for little ‘uns! All welcome!



